
1. PROPOSED LANDSCAPE PLAN FOR ADDINGTON CEMETERY 
 
 Craig Benson, Landscape Architect, presented the landscape plan for the enhancement of Addington 

Cemetery.  The proposal includes planting of roses.  There will be consultation with the local 
community at a future time.  Members discussed possibilities for funding plantings, involving the 
community, ancestors and interested parties.   It was suggested that the money set aside for tree 
planting in the Board’s Project Funds could be used for the cemetery planting if not required for tree 
planting.  Further reports would be made to the Board. 

 
 The Board decided to support the concept plan. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


